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SQL Server Database Programming with Visual Basic.NET Jan 28 2020 A guide to the
practical issues and applications in database programming with updated Visual
Basic.NET SQL Server Database Programming with Visual Basic.NET offers a guide to
the fundamental knowledge and practical techniques for the design and creation of
professional database programs that can be used for real-world commercial and
industrial applications. The author—a noted expert on the topic—uses the most
current version of Visual Basic.NET, Visual Basic.NET 2017 with Visual Studio.NET
2017. In addition, he introduces the updated SQL Server database and Microsoft SQL
Server 2017 Express. All sample program projects can be run in the most updated
version, Visual Basic.NET 2019 with Visual Studio.NET 2019. Written in an
accessible, down-to-earth style, the author explains how to build a sample database
using the SQL Server management system and Microsoft SQL Server Management Studio
2018. The latest version of ASP.NET, ASP.NET 4.7, is also discussed to provide the
most up-to-date Web database programming technologies. This important book: • Offers
illustrative practical examples and detailed descriptions to aid in comprehension of
the material presented • Includes both fundamental and advanced database programming
techniques • Integrates images into associated database tables using a DevExpress UI
tools - WindowsUI Written for graduate and senior undergraduate students studying
database implementations and programming courses, SQL Server Database Programming
with Visual Basic.NET shows how to develop professional and practical database
programs in Visual Basic.NET 2017/Visual Basic.NET 2019.
Pro T-SQL 2012 Programmer's Guide Apr 24 2022 Pro T–SQL 2012 Programmer’s Guide is
every developer’s key to making full use of SQL Server 2012’s powerful, built–in
Transact–SQL language. Discussing new and existing features, the book takes you on
an expert guided tour of Transact–SQL functionality. Fully functioning examples and
downloadable source code bring technically accurate and engaging treatment of
Transact–SQL into your own hands. Step–by–step explanations ensure clarity, and an
advocacy of best–practices will steer you down the road to success. Transact–SQL is
the language developers and DBAs use to interact with SQL Server. It’s used for

everything from querying data, to writing stored procedures, to managing the
database. New features in T-SQL 2012 include full support for window functions,
stored sequences, the ability to throw errors, data paging, and more. All these
important new features are covered in this book. Developers and DBAs alike can
benefit from the expressive power of Transact-SQL, and Pro T-SQL 2012 Programmer's
Guide provides the gateway to success in applying this increasingly important
database language to everyday business and technical tasks.
InfoWorld Jul 28 2022 InfoWorld is targeted to Senior IT professionals. Content is
segmented into Channels and Topic Centers. InfoWorld also celebrates people,
companies, and projects.
SQL in a Nutshell Oct 07 2020 For programmers, analysts, and database
administrators, this Nutshell guide is the essential reference for the SQL language
used in today's most popular database products. This new fourth edition clearly
documents SQL commands according to the latest ANSI/ISO standard and details how
those commands are implemented in Microsoft SQL Server 2019 and Oracle 19c, as well
as in the MySQL 8, MariaDB 10.5, and PostgreSQL 13 open source database products.
You'll also get a concise overview of the relational database management system
(RDBMS) model and a clear-cut explanation of foundational RDBMS concepts--all packed
into a succinct, comprehensive, and easy-to-use format. Sections include: Background
on the relational database model, including current and previous SQL standards
Fundamental concepts necessary for understanding relational databases and SQL
commands An alphabetical command reference to SQL statements, according to the
SQL:2016 ANSI standard The implementation of each command by MySQL, Oracle,
PostgreSQL, and SQL Server An alphabetical reference of the ANSI SQL:2016 functions
and constructs as well as the vendor implementations Platform-specific functions
unique to each implementation
Learning SQL Nov 19 2021 Updated for the latest database management systems -including MySQL 6.0, Oracle 11g, and Microsoft's SQL Server 2008 -- this
introductory guide will get you up and running with SQL quickly. Whether you need to
write database applications, perform administrative tasks, or generate reports,
Learning SQL, Second Edition, will help you easily master all the SQL fundamentals.
Each chapter presents a self-contained lesson on a key SQL concept or technique,
with numerous illustrations and annotated examples. Exercises at the end of each
chapter let you practice the skills you learn. With this book, you will: Move
quickly through SQL basics and learn several advanced features Use SQL data
statements to generate, manipulate, and retrieve data Create database objects, such
as tables, indexes, and constraints, using SQL schema statements Learn how data sets
interact with queries, and understand the importance of subqueries Convert and
manipulate data with SQL's built-in functions, and use conditional logic in data
statements Knowledge of SQL is a must for interacting with data. With Learning SQL,
you'll quickly learn how to put the power and flexibility of this language to work.
Beginning Transact-SQL with SQL Server 2000 and 2005 Dec 29 2019 Beginning TransactSQL with SQL Server 2000 and 2005 Transact-SQL is a powerful implementation of the
ANSI standard SQL database query language. In order to build effective database
applications, you must gain a thorough understanding of these features. This book
provides you with a comprehensive introduction to the T-SQL language and shows you
how it can be used to work with both the SQL Server 2000 and 2005 releases.
Beginning with an overview of the SQL Server query operations and tools that are
used with T-SQL, the author goes on to explain how to design and build applications
of increasing complexity. By gaining an understanding of the power of the T-SQL
language, you'll be prepared to meet the ever-increasing demands of programming.
What you will learn from this book How T-SQL provides you with the means to create
tools for managing hundreds of databases Various programming techniques that use
views and stored procedures Ways to optimize query performance How to create
databases that will be an essential foundation to applications you develop later Who

this book is for This book is for database developers and administrators who have
not yet programmed with Transact-SQL. Some familiarity with relational databases and
basic SQL is helpful, and some programming experience is helpful. Wrox Beginning
guides are crafted to make learning programming languages and technologies easier
than you think, providing a structured, tutorial format that will guide you through
all the techniques involved.
SQL in a Nutshell Oct 19 2021 For programmers, analysts, and database
administrators, this Nutshell guide is the essential reference for the SQL language
used in today's most popular database products. This new fourth edition clearly
documents SQL commands according to the latest ANSI/ISO standard and details how
those commands are implemented in Microsoft SQL Server 2019 and Oracle 19c, as well
as in the MySQL 8, MariaDB 10.5, and PostgreSQL 14 open source database products.
You'll also get a concise overview of the relational database management system
(RDBMS) model and a clear-cut explanation of foundational RDBMS concepts--all packed
into a succinct, comprehensive, and easy-to-use format. Sections include: Background
on the relational database model, including current and previous SQL standards
Fundamental concepts necessary for understanding relational databases and SQL
commands An alphabetical command reference to SQL statements, according to the
SQL:2016 ANSI standard The implementation of each command by MySQL, Oracle,
PostgreSQL, and SQL Server An alphabetical reference of the ANSI SQL:2016 functions
and constructs as well as the vendor implementations Platform-specific functions
unique to each implementation
Pro T-SQL Programmer's Guide Feb 08 2021 Pro T–SQL Programmer’s Guide is your guide
to making the best use of the powerful, Transact-SQL programming language that is
built into Microsoft SQL Server's database engine. This edition is updated to cover
the new, in-memory features that are part of SQL Server 2014. Discussing new and
existing features, the book takes you on an expert guided tour of Transact–SQL
functionality. Fully functioning examples and downloadable source code bring
technically accurate and engaging treatment of Transact–SQL into your own hands.
Step–by–step explanations ensure clarity, and an advocacy of best–practices will
steer you down the road to success. Transact–SQL is the language developers and DBAs
use to interact with SQL Server. It’s used for everything from querying data, to
writing stored procedures, to managing the database. Support for in-memory stored
procedures running queries against in-memory tables is new in the language and gets
coverage in this edition. Also covered are must-know features such as window
functions and data paging that help in writing fast-performing database queries.
Developers and DBAs alike can benefit from the expressive power of T-SQL, and Pro TSQL Programmer's Guide is your roadmap to success in applying this increasingly
important database language to everyday business and technical tasks. Covers the
newly-introduced, in-memory database features Shares the best practices used by
experienced professionals Goes deeply into the subject matter ? an advanced book for
the serious reader
Pro SQL Server 2019 Administration Jan 22 2022 Use this comprehensive guide for the
SQL Server DBA, covering all that practicing database administrators need to know to
get their daily work done. Updated for SQL Server 2019, this edition includes
coverage of new features such as Memory-optimized TempDB Metadata, and Always
Encrypted with Secure Enclaves. Other new content includes coverage of Query Store,
resumable index operations, installation on Linux, and containerized SQL. Pro SQL
Server 2019 Administration takes DBAs on a journey that begins with planning their
SQL Server deployment and runs through installing and configuring the instance,
administering and optimizing database objects, and ensuring that data is secure and
highly available. Finally, readers will learn how to perform advanced maintenance
and tuning techniques. This book teaches you to make the most of new SQL Server 2019
functionality, including Data Discovery and Classification. The book promotes bestpractice installation, shows how to configure for scalability and high workloads,

and demonstrates the gamut of database-level maintenance tasks such as index
maintenance, database consistency checks, and table optimizations. What You Will
LearnInstall and configure SQL Server on Windows through the GUI and with PowerShell
Install and configure SQL Server on Linux and in ContainersOptimize tables through
in-memory OLTP, table partitioning, and the creation of indexes Secure and encrypt
data to protect against embarrassing data breaches Ensure 24x7x365 access through
high-availability and disaster recovery features Back up your data to ensure against
loss, and recover data when needed Perform routine maintenance tasks such as
database consistency checks Troubleshoot and solve performance problems in SQL
queries and in the database engine Who This Book Is For SQL Server DBAs who manage
on-premise installations of SQL Server. This book is also useful for DBAs who wish
to learn advanced features such as Query Store, Extended Events, Distributed Replay,
and Policy-Based Management, or those who need to install SQL Server in a variety of
environments.
Pro T-SQL 2008 Programmer's Guide Mar 12 2021 Discussing new and existing features,
SQL Server designer and administrator Michael Coles takes you on an expert guided
tour of Transact–SQL functionality in SQL Server 2008 in his book, Pro T–SQL 2008
Programmer's Guide. Fully functioning examples and downloadable source code bring
Coles' technically accurate and engaging treatment of Transact–SQL into your own
hands. Step–by–step explanations ensure clarity, and an advocacy of best–practices
will steer you down the road to success. Pro T–SQL 2008 Programmer's Guide is every
developer's key to making full use of SQL Server 2008's powerful, built–in
Transact–SQL language. Transact–SQL is the language developers and DBAs use to
interact with SQL Server. It's used for everything from querying data, to writing
stored procedures, to managing the database. New features in SQL Server 2008 include
a spatial data type, SQLCLR integration, the MERGE statement, a dramatically
improved and market–leading XML feature set, and support for encryption—all of which
are covered in this book
Mastering MongoDB 3.x Jul 24 2019 An expert's guide to build fault tolerant MongoDB
application About This Book Master the advanced modeling, querying, and
administration techniques in MongoDB and become a MongoDB expert Covers the latest
updates and Big Data features frequently used by professional MongoDB developers and
administrators If your goal is to become a certified MongoDB professional, this book
is your perfect companion Who This Book Is For Mastering MongoDB is a book for
database developers, architects, and administrators who want to learn how to use
MongoDB more effectively and productively. If you have experience in, and are
interested in working with, NoSQL databases to build apps and websites, then this
book is for you. What You Will Learn Get hands-on with advanced querying techniques
such as indexing, expressions, arrays, and more. Configure, monitor, and maintain
highly scalable MongoDB environment like an expert. Master replication and data
sharding to optimize read/write performance. Design secure and robust applications
based on MongoDB. Administer MongoDB-based applications on-premise or in the cloud
Scale MongoDB to achieve your design goals Integrate MongoDB with big data sources
to process huge amounts of data In Detail MongoDB has grown to become the de facto
NoSQL database with millions of users—from small startups to Fortune 500 companies.
Addressing the limitations of SQL schema-based databases, MongoDB pioneered a shift
of focus for DevOps and offered sharding and replication maintainable by DevOps
teams. The book is based on MongoDB 3.x and covers topics ranging from database
querying using the shell, built in drivers, and popular ODM mappers to more advanced
topics such as sharding, high availability, and integration with big data sources.
You will get an overview of MongoDB and how to play to its strengths, with relevant
use cases. After that, you will learn how to query MongoDB effectively and make use
of indexes as much as possible. The next part deals with the administration of
MongoDB installations on-premise or in the cloud. We deal with database internals in
the next section, explaining storage systems and how they can affect performance.

The last section of this book deals with replication and MongoDB scaling, along with
integration with heterogeneous data sources. By the end this book, you will be
equipped with all the required industry skills and knowledge to become a certified
MongoDB developer and administrator. Style and approach This book takes a practical,
step-by-step approach to explain the concepts of MongoDB. Practical use-cases
involving real-world examples are used throughout the book to clearly explain
theoretical concepts.
SQL in a Nutshell Aug 17 2021 SQL in a Nutshell applies the eminently useful
"Nutshell" format to Structured Query Language (SQL), the elegant--but
complex--descriptive language that is used to create and manipulate large stores of
data. For SQL programmers, analysts, and database administrators, the new second
edition of SQL in a Nutshell is the essential date language reference for the
world's top SQL database products. SQL in a Nutshell is a lean, focused, and
thoroughly comprehensive reference for those who live in a deadline-driven
world.This invaluable desktop quick reference drills down and documents every SQL
command and how to use it in both commercial (Oracle, DB2, and Microsoft SQL Server)
and open source implementations (PostgreSQL, and MySQL). It describes every command
and reference and includes the command syntax (by vendor, if the syntax differs
across implementations), a clear description, and practical examples that illustrate
important concepts and uses. And it also explains how the leading commercial and
open sources database product implement SQL. This wealth of information is packed
into a succinct, comprehensive, and extraordinarily easy-to-use format that covers
the SQL syntax of no less than 4 different databases.When you need fast, accurate,
detailed, and up-to-date SQL information, SQL in a Nutshell, Second Edition will be
the quick reference you'll reach for every time. SQL in a Nutshell is small enough
to keep by your keyboard, and concise (as well as clearly organized) enough that you
can look up the syntax you need quickly without having to wade through a lot of
useless fluff. You won't want to work on a project involving SQL without it.
SQL Clearly Explained May 26 2022 SQL Explained, Third Edition, provides an indepth introduction to using SQL (Structured Query Language). Readers will learn not
only SQL syntax, but also how SQL works. Understanding the how as well as the what
will aid in creating SQL statements that execute as quickly as possible. The book is
organized into five parts. Part I presents the theoretical material underlying
relational databases and SQL. Part II covers interactive SQL retrieval. Part III
discusses the creation and management of database structure. It also covers non-data
elements in the database environment, such as managing users/user accounts and
transaction control. Part IV introduces several techniques for SQL programming:
embedded SQL (using a high-level host language), dynamic SQL, and triggers/stored
procedures. Part V discusses the non-relational extensions that have been added to
the SQL standard: XML and object-relational capabilities. It covers object-oriented
concepts, including the differences between pure object-oriented databases and
object-relational databases. It also looks at SQL's object-relational features.
Demonstrates how to formulate SQL queries and how queries are processed to maximize
performance of the database management system Explains use of SQL to enter, modify
or delete data to maintain database structural elements Covers in great detail new
SQL application for XML to meet the growing XML usage in development of online
content
Beginning SQL Server 2012 Administration Feb 20 2022 Beginning SQL Server 2012
Administration provides the essential skills and knowledge needed to begin a
successful career as an SQL Server database administrator. It’s an ideal book for
those new to database administration, as well for those moving to SQL Server from
other database brands such as Oracle and IBM DB2. SQL Server is more than just a
database. It's situated within a larger context that includes solutions for
reporting, for integrating data from other systems, for business intelligence and
analysis, and more. Beginning SQL Server 2012 Administration paints the big picture

to help you understand SQL Server’s place in the grand scheme. Then you’ll move into
the nuts and bolts of installing the product, learning the management tools at your
disposal, creating your first database, and maintaining that database in an ongoing
state of readiness. Beginning SQL Server 2012 Administration goes beyond teaching
just the core competencies of effective database administration. You will also learn
the latest trends in SQL Server such as virtualizing and consolidating of servers,
and using SQL Server in the cloud as a service. Administrators experienced on other
platforms will find insight from comparisons of key features between SQL Server and
other platforms. Beginning SQL Server 2012 Administration lays an excellent
foundation for success as an SQL Server database administrator. Provides the
essentials of successful SQL Server administration Covers the latest trends such as
virtualization and cloud computing Paints the big picture of Microsoft’s data
platform
Effective SQL May 14 2021 Effective SQL brings together the hands-on solutions and
practical insights you need to solve a wide range of complex problems with SQL, and
to design databases that make it far easier to manage data in the future. Leveraging
the proven format of the best-selling Effective series, it focuses on providing
clear, practical explanations, expert tips, and plenty of realistic examples -- all
in full color. Drawing on their immense experience as consultants and instructors,
three world-class database experts identify specific challenges, and distill each
solution into five pages or less. Throughout, they provide well-annotated SQL code
designed for all leading platforms, as well as code for specific implementations
ranging from SQL Server to Oracle and MySQL, wherever these vary or permit you to
achieve your goal more efficiently. Going beyond mere syntax, the authors also show
how to avoid poor database design that makes it difficult to write effective SQL,
how to improve suboptimal designs, and how to work around designs you can't change.
You'll also find detailed sections on filtering and finding data, aggregation,
subqueries, and metadata, as well as specific solutions for everything from listing
products to scheduling events and defining data hierarchies. Simply put, if you
already know the basics of SQL, Effective SQL will help you become a world-class SQL
problem-solver.
Programming SQL Server 2005 Nov 07 2020 Looks at the features and functions of SQL
server 2005, covering such topics as SQL Server Management Studio, T-SQL, XML
datatype, notification services, and service broker.
Professional SQL Server 2005 Administration Dec 09 2020 SQL Server 2005 is the
largest leap forward for SQL Server since its inception. With this update comes new
features that will challenge even the most experienced SQL Server DBAs. Written by a
team of some of the best SQL Server experts in the industry, this comprehensive
tutorial shows you how to navigate the vastly changed landscape of the SQL Server
administration. Drawing on their own first-hand experiences to offer you best
practices, unique tips and tricks, and useful workarounds, the authors help you
handle even the most difficult SQL Server 2005 administration issues, including
blocking and locking. You'll learn how to fine-tune queries you've already written,
automate redundant monitoring and maintenance tasks, and use hidden tools so that
you can quickly get over the learning curve of how to configure and administer SQL
Server 2005. What you will learn from this book How to use some of the more advanced
concepts of installation Techniques for properly administering development features
such as SQL CLR Ways to secure your SQL Server from common threats How to choose the
right hardware configuration Best practices for backing up and recovering your
database Step-by-step guidelines for clustering your SQL Server Who this book is for
This book is for experienced developers and database administrators who plan to
administer or are already administering an SQL Server 2005 system and its business
intelligence features. Wrox Professional guides are planned and written by working
technologists to meet the real-world needs of programmers, developers, and IT
professionals. Focused and relevant, they address the issues technology

professionals face every day. They provide examples, practical solutions, and expert
education in new technologies, all designed to help programmers do a better job.
Microsoft SQL Server 2008 Bible Sep 29 2022 Harness the power of SQL Server,
Microsoft’s high-performance database and data analysis software package, by
accesing everything you need to know in Microsoft SQL Server 2008 Bible. Learn the
best practices, tips, and tricks from this comprehensive tutorial and reference,
which includes specific examples and sample code, with nearly every task
demonstrated in both a graphical and SQL code method. Understand how to develop SQL
Server databases and data connections, how to administer the SQL Server and keep
databases performing optimally, and how to navigate all the new features of the 2008
release.
Pro Full-Text Search in SQL Server 2008 Dec 21 2021 Businesses today want
actionable insights into their data—they want their data to reveal itself to them in
a natural and user–friendly form. What could be more natural than human language?
Natural–language search is at the center of a storm of ever–increasing web–driven
demand for human–computer communication and information access. SQL Server 2008
provides the tools to take advantage of the features of its built–in
enterprise–level natural–language search engine in the form of integrated full–text
search (iFTS). iFTS uses text–aware relational queries to provide your users with
fast access to content. Whether you want to set up an enterprise–wide Internet or
intranet search engine or create less ambitious natural–language search
applications, this book will teach you how to get the most out of SQL Server 2008
iFTS: Introducing powerful iFTS features in SQL Server, such as the FREETEXT and
CONTAINS predicates, custom thesauruses, and stop lists Showing you how to optimize
full–text query performance through features like full–text indexes and iFilters
Providing examples that help you understand and apply the power of iFTS in your
daily projects
Federal Register Mar 31 2020
SQL Interview Questions Jun 14 2021 Let us break the SQL interview with the help of
SQL Server interview questions.Key features Database Basic Concepts SQL Fundamentals
DDMS, SQL Statements, and Clauses SQL Operators, Datatypes, and Keywords SQL
Functions, Wildcards and Dates SQL Joins and CASE Statement SQL DDL, DCL, and DTL
Statements SQL Stored procedures, Triggers, Views, and Transactions SQL Keys,
Indexes, Injection, and Constraints SSRS, SSIS, SQL Cloud database (Azure), and JSON
Support New features of SQL 2016, 2017, and 2019 SQL Performance Improvement Tips
Fuzzy Interview Questions and AnswersDescriptionThis book gives you a complete idea
about the SQL database. It starts from a very basic concept like what is a database,
its usage, types, creation, and data storage, security, sorting, and searching for a
stored procedure. This book is a complete set of interview breaking questions and
answers with live examples and plenty of screenshots. This book takes you on a
journey to mastering the SQL database, including SQL datatypes, functions, triggers,
and stored procedures. This book also covers the latest and new features of SQL
2016, 2017 and 2019 CTP with examples.In the beginner section, we start with very
basic concepts like what is a database, why to use a database, different types of
database types, what is SQL, its usages, advantage and disadvantages, SQL datatypes,
its different operators and how to use them with samples.In the intermediate
section, we will learn about the different SQL functions, SQL Joins (used to fetch
values from multiple SQL tables) and SQL DDL, DCL, and DTL commands. This is the
advanced section of the book where we have provided an explanation of the SQL stored
procedure, triggers and SQL view concepts, additionally, we have covered SQL core
concepts like keys, indexes, injections and constraints. We have also introduced
cutting-edge concepts like SSRS, SSIS, SQL Cloud database (Azure), JSON Support and
a list of the new features of SQL 2016, 2017, CTP-2019 with SQL performance
improvement tips. Finally, we have ended the book with a series of random SQL
questions and answers.What will you learn After reading this book, you will be able

to understand SQL database concepts, handle core database activities like data
security, searching, migration, and sorting. You will be able to handle the database
transactions, use different SQL datatypes, functions, triggers, and stored
procedures to save and retrieve data from the database. You will also be able to
understand advanced SQL concepts like SQL reporting services, integration services,
cloud database and new features from the latest SQL versions like 2016, 2017, and
2019.Who this book is for This book is built in such a way that it is useful for all
categories such as technical or non-technical readers. This book is perfect. If you
are a fresher and you want to learn about SQL, or if you are a teacher and you want
to spread SQL knowledge, this book is very helpful. If you want to crack the
database interview or if you are working as a DBA and you want to upgrade your
knowledge, or if you are backend developer, database tester, performance optimizer,
or if your role is that of a database admin, SQL developer, data analyst, mobile app
developer or if you are working on core SQL concepts, this book is just right for
you.This book is very useful as it contains many simple real-time scenarios for each
concept. All functionalities are explained with real SQL screenshots and database
records.Table of contents1. Database and SQL Basics2. DDMS SQL Statements and
Clauses3. SQL Operators, Keywords, and Datatypes4. SQL Operators5. SQL Functions,
Wildcards, and Dates6. SQL Joins and CASE Statement7. SQL DDL, DCL, and DTL
Statements8. SQL Stored Procedures, Triggers, Views, and Transactions9. SQL Keys,
Indexes, Injections, and Constraints10. SSRS, SSIS, SQL Cloud database (Azure), and
JSON Support11. New features of SQL 2016, 2017, and 201912. SQL Performance
Improvement Tips and Fuzzy Interview QuestionsAbout the authorPrasad Kulkarni is a
Microsoft MVP reconnect, Technical leader, Author, Agile Scrum Master and Blogger.
He has 13 years of core experience in Microsoft technologies such as SQL, ASP.NET,
MVC, ASP.NET Core, VB.NET, SQL server, word Automation, Office development etc. and
other technologies such as HTML, CSS, jQuery, JavaScript, Bootstrap, and XML etc. He
is very passionate about Microsoft .NET technology. He likes to write articles and
blogs on different aspects of SQL stuff and .NET, also like to help developers
resolve their issues and boost them on Microsoft Technologies.Prasad has impressive
certifications as Microsoft Certified Professional (MCP), Microsoft Certified
Technology Specialist (MCTS) and Agile Scrum Master, Prasad was also awarded the
most valuable member at dotnetspider, most popular curator, most active curator, and
featured curator at Microsoft Curah, and editor at dotnetspider, he has awarded for
his articles on codeproject. He started his journey with Microsoft technologies in
2007 with Visual Basic 6 and SQL 2000, then gradually moved to C#, ASP, ASP.NET, MVC
and now .NET Core with SQL 2019.His Blog links:
http://prasaddotnettricks.blogspot.com/His LinkedIn Profile:
https://in.linkedin.com/in/prasad-kulkarni-389152a5
Mastering MongoDB 4.x Jun 22 2019 Leverage the power of MongoDB 4.x to build and
administer fault-tolerant database applications Key FeaturesMaster the new features
and capabilities of MongoDB 4.x Implement advanced data modeling, querying, and
administration techniques in MongoDBIncludes rich case-studies and best practices
followed by expert MongoDB developersBook Description MongoDB is the best platform
for working with non-relational data and is considered to be the smartest tool for
organizing data in line with business needs. The recently released MongoDB 4.x
supports ACID transactions and makes the technology an asset for enterprises across
the IT and fintech sectors. This book provides expertise in advanced and niche areas
of managing databases (such as modeling and querying databases) along with various
administration techniques in MongoDB, thereby helping you become a successful
MongoDB expert. The book helps you understand how the newly added capabilities
function with the help of some interesting examples and large datasets. You will
dive deeper into niche areas such as high-performance configurations, optimizing SQL
statements, configuring large-scale sharded clusters, and many more. You will also
master best practices in overcoming database failover, and master recovery and

backup procedures for database security. By the end of the book, you will have
gained a practical understanding of administering database applications both on
premises and on the cloud; you will also be able to scale database applications
across all servers. What you will learnPerform advanced querying techniques such as
indexing and expressionsConfigure, monitor, and maintain a highly scalable MongoDB
environment Master replication and data sharding to optimize read/write performance
Administer MongoDB-based applications on premises or on the cloud Integrate MongoDB
with big data sources to process huge amounts of data Deploy MongoDB on Kubernetes
containers Use MongoDB in IoT, mobile, and serverless environmentsWho this book is
for This book is ideal for MongoDB developers and database administrators who wish
to become successful MongoDB experts and build scalable and fault-tolerant
applications using MongoDB. It will also be useful for database professionals who
wish to become certified MongoDB professionals. Some understanding of MongoDB and
basic database concepts is required to get the most out of this book.
Microsoft SQL Server 2012 Bible Oct 31 2022 Harness the powerful new SQL Server
2012 Microsoft SQL Server 2012 is the most significant update to this product since
2005, and it may change how database administrators and developers perform many
aspects of their jobs. If you're a database administrator or developer, Microsoft
SQL Server 2012 Bible teaches you everything you need to take full advantage of this
major release. This detailed guide not only covers all the new features of SQL
Server 2012, it also shows you step by step how to develop top-notch SQL Server
databases and new data connections and keep your databases performing at peak. The
book is crammed with specific examples, sample code, and a host of tips,
workarounds, and best practices. In addition, downloadable code is available from
the book's companion web site, which you can use to jumpstart your own projects.
Serves as an authoritative guide to Microsoft's SQL Server 2012 for database
administrators and developers Covers all the software's new features and
capabilities, including SQL Azure for cloud computing, enhancements to client
connectivity, and new functionality that ensures high-availability of missioncritical applications Explains major new changes to the SQL Server Business
Intelligence tools, such as Integration, Reporting, and Analysis Services
Demonstrates tasks both graphically and in SQL code to enhance your learning
Provides source code from the companion web site, which you can use as a basis for
your own projects Explores tips, smart workarounds, and best practices to help you
on the job Get thoroughly up to speed on SQL Server 2012 with Microsoft SQL Server
2012 Bible.
Microsoft SQL Server 2008 R2 Unleashed Jun 02 2020 This is the industry’s most
comprehensive and useful guide to SQL Server 2008 and 2008 R2. It presents start-tofinish coverage of SQL Server’s core database server and management capabilities,
plus complete introductions to Integration, Reporting, and Analysis Services,
application development, and much more. Four expert SQL Server administrators,
developers, and consultants have packed this book with real-world information, tips,
guidelines, and samples drawn from their own extensive experience creating and
managing complex database solutions. Writing for intermediate-to-advanced-level SQL
Server professionals, they focus on the product’s most complex and powerful
capabilities, and its newest tools and features. For example, you’ll find invaluable
information on administering SQL Server more efficiently, analyzing and optimizing
queries, implementing data warehouses, ensuring high availability, and tuning
performance. The accompanying CD-ROM contains an extraordinary library of practical
tools and information including sample databases and all code examples. Whether
you’re responsible for SQL Server 2008 analysis, design, implementation, support,
administration, or troubleshooting, no other book offers you this much value.
Understand the Microsoft SQL Server 2008 environment, R2’s newest features, and each
edition’s capabilities Manage SQL Server 2008 more effectively with SQL Server
Management Studio, the SQLCMD command-line query tool, and Powershell Efficiently

manage security, users, backup/restore, replication, Database Mail, and database
objects—from tables and indexes to stored procedures and triggers Increase
availability with clustering, database mirroring, and other features Use new PolicyBased Management to centrally configure and operate SQL Server throughout the
organization Use SQL Server Profiler to capture queries and identify bottlenecks
Improve performance by optimizing queries, design more effective databases, and
manage workloads with the new Resource Governor Develop applications using SQL
Server 2008’s enhancements to T-SQL and SQLCLR, .NET integration, LINQ to SQL, XML,
and XQuery Make the most of Analysis Services, Integration Services, and Reporting
Services—especially Microsoft’s new R2 reporting improvements Improve data security
using Column-level and Transparent Data Encryption CD-ROM includes: 15 additional
chapters Code samples, scripts, and databases utilized within the book Free version
of SQL Shot (performance & tuning software)
Oracle SQL Developer 2.1 Sep 17 2021 Design and Develop Databases using Oracle SQL
Developer and its feature-rich, powerful user-extensible interface with this book
and eBook.
Federal Information Processing Standards Publication Aug 24 2019
Pro T-SQL 2005 Programmer's Guide May 02 2020 T-SQL is the fundamental language for
database programming in SQL Server 2005. All professional SQL Server users need a
convenient single source of information and advice. This book provides that, clearly
and comprehensively. Both database administrators and developers will find this
highly readable, detailed description of T-SQL an eye-opening and invaluable
reference for as long as they work with SQL Server 2005.
Microsoft SQL Server 2000 Jun 26 2022 Focusing primarily on the new features of SQL
Server 2000, this informative overview draws on real-world examples and situations
to demonstrate how to use the security features, replication, backup procedures,
data warehousing, and optimization techniques of SQL 2000 and is accompaned by a
companion CD-ROM that contains sample code, along with scripts and utilities for dayto-day DBA jobs. Original. (Intermediate)
Discovering SQL Aug 29 2022 Teaching the SQL skills that businesses demand when
hiring programmers If you're a SQL beginner, you don't just want to learn SQL
basics, you also want to get some practical SQL skills you can use in the job
market. This book gives you both. Covering the basics through intermediate topics
with clear explanations, hands-on exercises, and helpful solutions, this book is the
perfect introduction to SQL. Topics include both the current SQL:2008 standards, the
upcoming SQL:2011 standards, and also how to use SQL against current releases of the
most popular commercial SQL databases, such as Oracle, SQL Server, and MySQL.
Introduces SQL concepts, explains SQL statements, and clearly shows how to write
efficient and effective SQL code Uses a hands-on style and a sample database that
incorporates all SQL concepts taught in the book; this database will be enhanced
through the book as key points and lessons are covered Covers topics such as how SQL
interacts with the sample database via various interfaces, including vendor-provided
utilities, programming languages, SQL clients, and productivity software Includes
appendices with primers on database normalization, set theory and bollean algebra,
RDBMS software step-by-step setup guides, and database connectivity Learn how to
write effective, efficient SQL code with Discovering SQL: A Hands-On Guide for
Beginners.
Microsoft SQL Server 2012 Unleashed Jul 04 2020 Buy the print version of Microsoft
SQL Server 2012 Unleashed and get the eBook version for free! eBook version includes
chapters 44-60 not included in the print. See inside the book for access code and
details. With up-to-the-minute content, this is the industry's most complete,
useful guide to SQL Server 2012. You'll find start-to-finish coverage of SQL
Server's core database server and management capabilities: all the real-world
information, tips, guidelines, and samples you'll need to create and manage complex
database solutions. The additional online chapters add extensive coverage of SQL

Server Integration Services, Reporting Services, Analysis Services, T-SQL
programming, .NET Framework integration, and much more. Authored by four expert
SQL Server administrators, designers, developers, architects, and consultants, this
book reflects immense experience with SQL Server in production environments.
Intended for intermediate-to-advanced-level SQL Server professionals, it focuses on
the product's most complex and powerful capabilities, and its newest tools and
features. Understand SQL Server 2012's newest features, licensing changes, and
capabilities of each edition Manage SQL Server 2012 more effectively with SQL Server
Management Studio, the SQLCMD command-line query tool, and Powershell Use PolicyBased Management to centrally configure and operate SQL Server Utilize the new
Extended Events trace capabilities within SSMS Maximize performance by optimizing
design, queries, analysis, and workload management Implement new best practices for
SQL Server high availability Deploy AlwaysOn Availability Groups and Failover
Cluster Instances to achieve enterprise-class availability and disaster recovery
Leverage new business intelligence improvements, including Master Data Services,
Data Quality Services and Parallel Data Warehouse Deliver better full-text search
with SQL Server 2012's new Semantic Search Improve reporting with new SQL Server
2012 Reporting Services features Download the following from
informit.com/title/9780672336928: Sample databases and code examples
Professional Microsoft SQL Server 2014 Administration Apr 12 2021 Learn to take
advantage of the opportunities offered by SQL Server 2014 Microsoft's SQL Server
2014 update means big changes for database administrators, and you need to get up to
speed quickly because your methods, workflow, and favorite techniques will be
different from here on out. The update's enhanced support of large-scale enterprise
databases and significant price advantage mean that SQL Server 2014 will become even
more widely adopted across the industry. The update includes new backup and recovery
tools, new AlwaysOn features, and enhanced cloud capabilities. In-memory OLTP,
Buffer Pool Extensions for SSDs, and a new Cardinality Estimator can improve
functionality and smooth out the workflow, but only if you understand their full
capabilities. Professional Microsoft SQL Server 2014 is your comprehensive guide to
working with the new environment. Authors Adam Jorgensen, Bradley Ball, Ross
LoForte, Steven Wort, and Brian Knight are the dream team of the SQL Server
community, and they put their expertise to work guiding you through the changes.
Improve oversight with better management and monitoring Protect your work with
enhanced security features Upgrade performance tuning, scaling, replication, and
clustering Learn new options for backup and recovery Professional Microsoft SQL
Server 2014 includes a companion website with sample code and efficient automation
utilities, plus a host of tips, tricks, and workarounds that will make your job as a
DBA or database architect much easier. Stop getting frustrated with administrative
issues and start taking control. Professional Microsoft SQL Server 2014 is your
roadmap to mastering the update and creating solutions that work.
SQL in a Nutshell Jul 16 2021 For programmers, analysts, and database
administrators, this Nutshell guide is the essential reference for the SQL language
used in today's most popular database products. This new fourth edition clearly
documents SQL commands according to the latest ANSI/ISO standard and details how
those commands are implemented in Microsoft SQL Server 2019 and Oracle 19c, as well
as in the MySQL 8, MariaDB 10.5, and PostgreSQL 14 open source database products.
You'll also get a concise overview of the relational database management system
(RDBMS) model and a clear-cut explanation of foundational RDBMS concepts--all packed
into a succinct, comprehensive, and easy-to-use format. Sections include: Background
on the relational database model, including current and previous SQL standards
Fundamental concepts necessary for understanding relational databases and SQL
commands An alphabetical command reference to SQL statements, according to the
SQL:2016 ANSI standard The implementation of each command by MySQL, Oracle,
PostgreSQL, and SQL Server An alphabetical reference of the ANSI SQL:2016 functions

and constructs as well as the vendor implementations Platform-specific functions
unique to each implementation
Advanced SQL Server 2005-2008 for the Experienced Professional Mar 24 2022
Microsoft SQL Server 2012 Integration Services Nov 27 2019 Build and manage data
integration solutions with expert guidance from the Microsoft SQL Server Integration
Services (SSIS) team. See best practices in action and dive deep into the SSIS
engine, SSISDB catalog, and security features. Using the developer enhancements in
SQL Server 2012 and the flexible SSIS toolset, you’ll handle complex data
integration scenarios more efficiently—and acquire the skills you need to build
comprehensive solutions. Discover how to: Use SSIS to extract, transform, and load
data from multiple data sources Apply best practices to optimize package and project
configuration and deployment Manage security settings in the SSISDB catalog and
control package access Work with SSIS data quality features to profile, cleanse, and
increase reliability Monitor, troubleshoot, and tune SSIS solutions with advanced
features such as detailed views and data taps Load data incrementally to capture an
easily consumable stream of insert, update, and delete activity
Microsoft SQL Server 2014 Unleashed Aug 05 2020 The industry’s most complete,
useful, and up-to-date guide to SQL Server 2014. You’ll find start-to-finish
coverage of SQL Server’s core database server and management capabilities: all the
real-world information, tips, guidelines, and examples you’ll need to install,
monitor, maintain, and optimize the most complex database environments. The provided
examples and sample code provide plenty of hands-on opportunities to learn more
about SQL Server and create your own viable solutions. Four leading SQL Server
experts present deep practical insights for administering SQL Server, analyzing and
optimizing queries, implementing data warehouses, ensuring high availability, tuning
performance, and much more. You will benefit from their behind-the-scenes look into
SQL Server, showing what goes on behind the various wizards and GUI-based tools.
You’ll learn how to use the underlying SQL commands to fully unlock the power and
capabilities of SQL Server. Writing for all intermediate-to-advanced-level SQL
Server professionals, the authors draw on immense production experience with SQL
Server. Throughout, they focus on successfully applying SQL Server 2014’s most
powerful capabilities and its newest tools and features. Detailed information on how
to… Understand SQL Server 2014’s new features and each edition’s capabilities and
licensing Install, upgrade to, and configure SQL Server 2014 for better performance
and easier management Streamline and automate key administration tasks with Smart
Admin Leverage powerful new backup/restore options: flexible backup to URL, Managed
Backup to Windows Azure, and encrypted backups Strengthen security with new features
for enforcing “least privilege” Improve performance with updateable columnstore
indexes, Delayed Durability, and other enhancements Execute queries and business
logic more efficiently with memoryoptimized tables, buffer pool extension, and
natively-compiled stored procedures Control workloads and Disk I/O with the Resource
Governor Deploy AlwaysOn Availability Groups and Failover Cluster Instances to
achieve enterprise-class availability and disaster recovery Apply new Business
Intelligence improvements in Master Data Services, data quality, and Parallel Data
Warehouse
Information Security and Ethics: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications
Sep 25 2019 Presents theories and models associated with information privacy and
safeguard practices to help anchor and guide the development of technologies,
standards, and best practices. Provides recent, comprehensive coverage of all issues
related to information security and ethics, as well as the opportunities, future
challenges, and emerging trends related to this subject.
Professional SQL Server 2008 Internals and Troubleshooting Jan 10 2021 A hands-on
resource for SQL Server 2008 troubleshooting methods and tools SQL Server
administrators need to ensure that SQL Server remains running 24/7. Authored by
leading SQL Server experts and MVPs, this book provides in-depth coverage of best

practices based on a deep understanding of the internals of both SQL Server and the
Windows operating system. You'll get a thorough look at the SQL Server database
architecture and internals as well as Windows OS internals so that you can approach
troubleshooting with a solid grasp of the total processing environment. Armed with
this comprehensive understanding, readers will then learn how to use a suite of
tools for troubleshooting performance problems whether they originate on the
database server or operating system side. Topics Covered: SQL Server Architecture
Understanding Memory SQL Server Waits and Extended Events Working with Storage CPU
and Query Processing Locking and Latches Knowing Tempdb Defining Your Approach To
Troubleshooting Viewing Server Performance with PerfMon and the PAL Tool Tracing SQL
Server with SQL Trace and Profiler Consolidating Data Collection with SQLDiag and
the PerfStats Script Introducing RML Utilities for Stress Testing and Trace File
Analysis Bringing It All Together with SQL Nexus Using Management Studio Reports and
the Performance Dashboard Using SQL Server Management Data Warehouse Shortcuts to
Efficient Data Collection and Quick Analysis Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other
supplementary materials are not included as part of eBook file.
Beginning Microsoft SQL Server 2008 Administration Oct 26 2019 SQL Server 2008
introduces many new features that will change database administration procedures;
many DBAs will be forced to migrate to SQL Server 2008. This book teaches you how to
develop the skills required to successfully administer a SQL Server 2008 database;
no prior experience is required. The material covers system installation and
configuration/architecting, implementing and monitoring security controls,
configuring and managing network communications, automating administration tasks,
disaster prevention and recovery, performance monitoring, optimizing and ensuring
high availability, as well as major SQL Server 2008 components including Integration
Services, Reporting Services, Analysis Services, and Service Broker.
Microsoft SQL Server 2005 Programming For Dummies Feb 29 2020 Create and modify
databases and keep them secure Get up to speed on using T-SQL to store and
manipulate data SQL Server 2005 improves an already great database management
system. This book shows you how to put it to work in a hurry. You'll find out how to
use the SQL Server Management Studio and the SQLCMD utility to write T-SQL code,
retrieve data from single or multiple SQL Server tables, add data using the INSERT
statement, and much more. * Create queries to retrieve data * Ensure SQL Server
security * Use Visual Studio(r) 2005 with SQL Server * Create tables, views, and
indexes * Work with Common Language Runtime * Query XML data
Professional Microsoft SQL Server 2012 Administration Sep 05 2020 An essential howto guide for experienced DBAs on the most significant product release since 2005!
Microsoft SQL Server 2012 will have major changes throughout the SQL Server and will
impact how DBAs administer the database. With this book, a team of well-known SQL
Server experts introduces the many new features of the most recent version of SQL
Server and deciphers how these changes will affect the methods that administrators
have been using for years. Loaded with unique tips, tricks, and workarounds for
handling the most difficult SQL Server admin issues, this how-to guide deciphers
topics such as performance tuning, backup and recovery, scaling and replication,
clustering, and security. Serves as a must-have how-to guide on the new features of
the 2012 release of Microsoft SQL Server Walks you through ways to manage and
monitor SQL Server and automate administration Guides you through SQL Azure for
cloud computing, data replication, and data warehouse performance improvements
Addresses client-connectivity enhancements, new features that ensure high
availability of mission-critical applications, and tighter integration with Excel
and SharePoint for data analysis and reporting Highlights major changes to the suite
of SQL Server BI tools, including integration, reporting, and analysis services
Includes real-world case examples and best practices from Microsoft insiders If
you're a database administrator eager to get started with the newest version of SQL
Server, then this book is essential reading.
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